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Dear _______:

The Charlotte Regional Partnership (CRP), our region’s 16-county economic development consortium, enters 2005 optimistically, based on a solid list of business prospects and an aggressive plan to market the Charlotte region. A recently completed organizational assessment confirmed our belief that marketing the collective assets of the region is critical to the success of the entire 16-county area, and that our efforts are making a difference for public and private stakeholders alike.    

In existence since 1991, the CRP continues to play a critical role in making the “Charlotte USA” region known to companies and business executives around the globe.  Over the course of its existence the CRP has conducted over 200 business missions to promote the area directly to companies and decision makers across the U.S., Europe, and Asia.  The CRP has served as both a lead generator and a support mechanism for our regional economic development partners, and has provided a platform for regional cooperation recognized as a model around the United States.  

During this period of time, the Charlotte region has enjoyed both unprecedented growth and suffered drastic economic change.  We are working diligently with our community economic development partners to remain one of the most competitive regions in the world.  Our collaborative regional approach is designed to ensure that our entire region remains a prosperous place to live and work.  The CRP’s Board of Directors unanimously approved a new funding campaign called “Full Engagement 2010” to bring our new 5-year strategic plan to life so that we may continue with this important work.    

I have asked Angie Lawry from the CRP office to call you soon to schedule a meeting with Todd Brian our Project Manager. We welcome the opportunity to discuss how your organization can become more engaged in our activities and our overall plans for the future.  As a regional business leader, your active involvement and financial support is crucial to our ability to perform our mission. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
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Michael G. Mayer, 2004-2005 Chair

Marshall Larsen, 2005-2006 Chair 

Bank of America



Goodrich Corporation

